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PG&E continues to support the interconnection request window and validation timeline 
changes contained in the 2017 Expedited GIDAP Enhancements Draft Final Proposal (“the 
proposal”), published October 10, 2017. 
 
PG&E appreciates the revision made to the second criterion for extended parking in the 
proposal. With this change, interconnection projects with shared network upgrades amongst 
other interconnection projects within the same cluster will not be able to extend parking for a 
second year unless all the interconnection projects that share the network upgrade seek to 
park for another year. 
 
PG&E notes a small typo in the clarification language included in the proposal in section 3.6 of 
the proposal. Recognizing that the proposal is not itself draft tariff language, nevertheless PG&E 
recommends that the criterion 2 clarification language be amended to read as follows: 
 

“As discussed in section 3.5.4, the ISO proposes to extend the criterion 2 
protection to the non-parking projects within a cluster group. . . .” 

 
With this correction, PG&E supports the proposal. 
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